E-4

Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: January 27, 2021

Re: Town Board Meeting February 10, 2021

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project 2020:

Vincenzo Tammaro & Catherine Tammaro	\$	100.00
James M Barker & Magdalene K Barker	\$	50.00
Gregory Cuneo & Anna Cuneo	\$	150.00
Alvin Stubenvoll & Catherine Stubenvoll	\$	100.00
Andrew C Alson & Diane F Alson	\$	150.00
Giovanna Casarella & Serafino Casarella	\$	35.00
Frank Montesano Jr & Esther Montesano	\$	150.00
Jennifer C Mastri	\$	75.00
Saviano, P.C.	\$	300.00
John D Harrington	\$	300.00
Jeremiah C Harrington & Noreen Harrington	\$	300.00
St.Gregory's Cyo Basketball	\$	200.00
Richard Dibiccari & Linda M Dibiccari	\$	75.00
Cash	\$	25.00
	~	

Total: \$ 2,010.00